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License No. SNM-23
Docket No. 070 00033
Control No. 118945

Mr. David Lederer
Remedial Project Manager
U.S. Environmental Protection Agency, Region I
J.F.K. Federal Building (HRM)
Boston, Massachusetts 02203

SUBJECT: MEETING REGARDING THE TEXAS INSTRUMENTS, INC. FACILITY -
ATTLEBORO, MASSACHUSETI'S

Dear Mr. Lederer:

This letter confirms a meeting on March 23, 1994 at the EPA Region I office to discuss the
status of the Texas Instruments, Inc. site in Attleboro, Massachusetts. The purpose of the
meeting is to discuss any radiological concerns that you may have regarding the site and the
process that will lead to termination of License No. SNM-23, removal of this site from the
NRC's Site Decommissioning Management Plan (SDMP) list and release of the site for
unrestricted use. We should expect to meet from 2:30 p.m. to approximately 3:30 p.m. NRC
representatives scheduled to attend the meeting are Mark C. Roberts, Senior Health Physicist,
Site Decommissioning Section and me; however, C. William Hehl, Director, Division of
Radiation Safety and Safeguards and James H. Joyner, Chief, Facilities Radiological Safety and
Safeguards Branch may accompany us if their schedule permits.

Please contact M. Roberts at (610) 337-5094 should you have any questions concerning this
meeting.

Thank you for your cooperation in this matter.

Sincerely,

Original Signed By:

John D. Kinneman, Chief
Site Decommissioning Section
Division of Radiation Safety

and Safeguards
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.:. Federal Building (HRM)
Boston, Massachusetts 02203

SUBJECT: MEETING REGARDING THE TEXAS INSTRUMENTS, INC. FACILITY -
ATTLEBORO, MASSACHUSETFS

Dear Mr. Lederer: |

This letter confirms a meeting on March 23, 1994 at the EPA Region I office to discuss the
status of the Texas Instruments, Inc. site in Attleboro, Massachusetts. The purpose of the
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meeting is to discuss any radiological concerns that you may have regarding the site and the
process that will lead to termination of License No. SNM-23, removal of this site from the
NRC's Site Decommissioning Management Plan (SDMP) list and release of the site for
unrestricted use. We should expect to meet from 2:30 p.m. to approximately 3:30 p.m. NRC
representatives scheduled to attend the meeting are Mark C. Roberts, Senior Health Physicist,
Site Decommissioning Section and me; however, C. William Hehl, Director, Division of
Radiation Safety and Safeguards and James H. Joyner, Chief, Facilities Radiological Safety and
Safeguards Branch may accompany us if their schedule permits. |
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Please contac! M. Roberts at (610) 337-5094 should you have any questions concerning this
meeting.

Thank you for your cooperation in this matter.

Sincerely,

..

Jol n D. Ki neman, Chief
Sit Decommissioning Section

' vision of Radiation Safety
and Safeguards
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